
 
 

 

 

GOVERNING BOARD WORKING GROUP COMMITTEE 
Summary/Final Minutes 

December 20, 2019 
 
The Metropolitan North Georgia Water Planning District’s Governing Board Working Group on 
Friday, December 20, 2019 at 12:00 p.m. 
 
Members Present 
Mr. Mark Berry 
Mr. David Kubala 
Mr. Tim Perkins 
Mr. Gil Shearouse 
 
Members Not Present 
Hon. Boyd Austin 
Mr. Kevin Farrell 
Ms. Linda MacGregor 
 
Discuss Scope of Work for 2022 Plan Update 
Members of the Metropolitan North Georgia Water Planning District staff presented an overview of 
draft elements for the scope of work for the 2022 Water Resource Management Plan update to the 
Governing Board Working Group.  
 
No actions were taken.  
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.   


